
FAASTeam presents:

Get ready for the Spring Flying Season

While it is cold is a good time to review and
prepare for the upcoming flying season.  Join us
at MVN to discuss post maintenance flights as
well as reviewing weather and regulatory
requirements to make sure you're ready for the
Spring.
Directions: From the main room of the terminal, go north
down the main hallway.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


